
Dear Colleagues,

Finland together with the WFP have the pleasure to invite you to a Brown Bag Lunch. The topic for 
discussion is PROMOTING INCLUSION: Addressing the Rights and Needs of Persons with Disabilities 
in Humanitarian Action. 

The event will be held on Tuesday, 30 April 2019 from 12:30 to 13:45 in the Aula Delegatis – Aula I 
at WFP Headquarters.  A light lunch will be served.

Please find here the program and concept note.

I very much hope that you can all participate. 

It would be appreciated if you could confirm your participation by Friday, 26 April at the following 
e-mail address: sanna.luomanpera@formin.fi.

Satu Lassila
Permanent Representative to the FAO, WFP, IFAD
Embassy of Finland in Rome

https://docs.wfp.org/api/documents/3dbd4135c4a049afbac6e70631375380/download/
mailto:sanna.luomanpera@formin.fi

